Bristol Town Administrator

From: Richard Butz <butzra042@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 2:09 PM

To: Bristol Town Administrator

Cc: ianalbinson+sb **Subject:** Re: EV Charger Quote

Hi Valerie, yes, I will attend the meeting. I am also working on an EV charger application for my church and it has been hard to get quotes because contractors are really busy. Finding one that could give us a timely answer could delay us to the point where GMP funding runs out.

Norwich is highly respected and experienced with this kind of project.

Richard

On Thu, Nov 30, 2023 at 11:36 AM Bristol Town Administrator < townadmin@bristolvt.org wrote:

Hi Richard,

The next Selectboard meeting will be this Monday, 7:00pm. Would you be available? I'm working on an agenda for that meeting. The next ones are Dec. 11 and Dec. 18, though the Dec. 11 meeting is likely to be quite full of public hearing stuff for the Planning Commission's proposed zoning amendments.

Regarding the project, do we need more than one quote? Or, put another way, is this our only option?

Thanks,

--Valerie

Valerie Capels, Town Administrator Town of Bristol 1 South Street P.O. Box 249 Bristol, VT 05443

P: (802) 453-2410 Ext. 1

F: (802) 453-5188

E: townadmin@bristolvt.org

W: www.bristolvt.org

FB: https://www.facebook.com/bristolvt/

IG: https://www.instagram.com/townofbristolvt/

Tw: @BristolTownAdm

Please note this email message, along with any response or reply, may be considered a public record subject to disclosure under the Vermont Public Records Law (1 V.S.A. §§ 315-320).

From: Richard Butz < butzra042@gmail.com Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2023 10:54 AM

To: Bristol Town Administrator < townadmin@bristolvt.org; ianalbinson+sb < ianalbinson+sb@gmail.com> Subject: EV Charger Quote

Good morning, attached is the quote for the EV charger project. It is for two faster charging 70amp level 2 ports. The available power won't support three.

I estimate the cost to Bristol to be about \$2257.23, or 5% of the total.

I assume the Select Board will have to approve, so let me know when its on the schedule and I'll be there. I can also report on the MERP project that is progressing well.

Sincerely,

Richard